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SCHOOL UNIFORM 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I know it’s at this time of year you will all be thinking of ordering / buying new uniform, 

ready for the new school year in September. 

Please read the letter fully so that you are aware of our expectations. 

 

Below is a reminder of school uniform:- 

 

 Red sweatshirt or red cardigan with owl logo, or plain red sweatshirt 

 White polo shirt with our owl logo or plain white polo shirt 

 Grey trousers 

 Tartan skirt/pinafore 

 Plain black shoes – no trainers  

 Red checked summer dress 

 White socks with summer dress  

 Grey tights / grey/white socks with the winter uniform 

 Bobbles or ribbons should be in school uniform colours (Grey/White/Red/Black) 

 Longer hair below shoulder length should be tied back 

 Haircuts should be no lower than a number 2 – no tramlines or patterns allowed 

 

You can see more information about school uniform here: - 

www.gisburnroad.com/uniform 

 

Uniform can be purchased from: 

 

Skip to School, Skipton32/34 Water Street, Skipton BD23 1PB  01756 229002    

www.skiptoschool.co.uk 

My Clothing Online   

www.myclothing.com  

 

 

 

 

 

file:///C:/Users/head/AppData/Local/Packages/Microsoft.MicrosoftEdge_8wekyb3d8bbwe/TempState/Downloads/www.gisburnroad.com/uniform
http://www.bing.com/local?lid=YN1029x12689606105328117673&id=YN1029x12689606105328117673&q=Skip+to+School&name=Skip+to+School&cp=53.9629020690918%7e-2.01862001419067&ppois=53.9629020690918_-2.01862001419067_Skip+to+School
http://www.myclothing.com/
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Water Bottles 

 

From September the children from Reception upwards will be required to bring their 

own water bottle into school each day. At the end of each day they will be asked to 

take their bottle home, wash it and refill it ready for the next day. 

Please DO NOT send your child with a large bottle / cup as we do not have the space 

in the classrooms to store them. A standard size drinks bottle of any design will be 

sufficient. The children are used to drinking water only during the school day, so 

please just send plain water. 

 

 

 

Skip to School sell a Water Bottle & Bottle Buddy to attach to book 

bags for £5.50. (Bottle £2.50 – Bottle Buddy £3) – this is an option. 

 

 

 

 

PE Bags 

 

The cloakroom hooks have limited storage space. Therefore we 

only require the children to have a RED or BLACK drawstring 

PE Bag.  

 

Pencil Cases 

 

Pencil cases will be provided by school. The children will not be allowed their own 

pencil cases from home. Again, we have limited tray space for storage in the classrooms. 

 

School Bags 

 

Children from Preschool to Year 1 tend to use a school red 

book bag to transport their reading books or Home Learning to 

and from school. Skip to School do have a clip on drinks 

bottle holder for £3 which can be added to 

the bags.  
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From Year 3 upwards, if your child would like to use a backpack for their personal 

equipment, please ensure this is a small back pack because our cloakroom space is 

limited and a child’s hook needs to hold their PE bag, their backpack and their coat.  

Jewellery 

Day to day the children are allowed to wear one pair of small studs. This is for health 

and safety reasons at break times and during PE lessons. If your child is wearing studs – 

they must be able to remove them themselves on PE days. Alternatively, they come to 

school without earrings in.  

Please do not have new piercings during the school term – if they have new ear 

piercings they will not be able to take part in PE for the 6 week period. 

Finally, this academic year we have had the largest number of lost uniform I have seen! 

Uniform is not cheap and can be returned to a child if it is labelled clearly with the 

child’s full name. 

Please label all your child’s belongings including their bags, lunchboxes, coats and 

bottles. This would ensure that any lost items can be returned swiftly. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Nicola Walker 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


